
FOR CLASSES I – IV 

Parents are invited to view the 

Classwork Copies of Classes I – IV on 

Saturday, September 13, 2025 between 

10 a.m. and 11 : 30 a.m. 

A Science Exhibition is also being 

organized by the children on the same 

day, preparations for which have been 

going on for the past few weeks. Your 

presence will help to serve as 

invaluable encouragement to the 

children. 

Participating students are expected to 

reach School at 9:30 a.m. in neat and 

clean School uniform. They will be 

ready to leave at 11:45 a.m. 
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